
 
 
 

PARKS COMMITTEE 

February 8, 2024 
 

Present: T. Franklin, D. Krynicki, P. Del-Debbio, T. Smith, R. Bieder, N. Nunez, M. Bufano, V. Lowe, M. Fludd 

Absent: S. McMillan, J. Robert  

Guests: R. Bieder, G. Havranek, R. Krisoon, E. Malave  

The meeting commenced at 7 p.m. Chair Franklin District Manager Cruz assigned committee members specifics 

parks within the district to monitor and to help compile lists of capital needs for inclusion in our District Needs 

Statement and to contact individual City Council Members with the hopes of funding the parks’ needs in the 

upcoming capital budget. 

Public members informed the Committee of recent muggings and harassment at Pelham Bay Park. The Committee 

will continue to monitor the situation and speak with the 45th Precinct. 

R. Krisoon spoke on the need for more permits at Ferry Point Park so that his league can play cricket and asked for 

the Committee’s help. E. Malave asked the Committee for help to have two additional Pickleball courts in Pelham 

Bay Park.  

The Committee meeting closed at roughly 8:15 by a vote of adjournment.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


